OAKLAND ART ASSOCIATION
Bulletin January 2006
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CALENDAR

February 3—OAA Board meeting at the
Oakland Museum, 3 PM.

SATELLITE SHOWS

Cal Savings—1998 Mountain Blvd.,
Montclair. Mary Clare Stotler through
January. Gladys Eaton in February.
Maureen Angelo coordinator.

First Federal Savings—6058 College
Avenue, Oakland. Nancy Sears in
January and February. Evelyn Call in
March and April. Victoria Jew
coordinator.

Piedmont Gardens—110 41% Street,
Oakland. Victoria Jew in January and
February. Nancy Sears coordinator.

WELCOME

Returning member Joseph Frisch, 986
Wildcat Canyon Road, Berkeley CA
94708 (510) 841-9673.

BOARD MEETING

The meeting was held on January 6 at
the Oakland Museum. The Nomination
Committee reported the following;
Bobbe Anderson, President and Marie
Guelld, Vice-President. It was also
reported that Rick Nelson will be the
new editor of the Bulletin.

2006 MEMBERSHIP

OAA dues for the year 2006 must be
paid by January 31 in order to exhibit
art and receive the monthly newsletter.
Dues are $50 dollars for those who
exhibit their art and $25 for members
who appreciate art but who do not
exhibit. Please pay your dues before the
deadline.

NEW BULLETIN EDITOR CHOSEN

The new editor for the Bul'etin
beginning with the next issue will be
Rick Nelson. His address 15 1584 Webb
Lane, Walnut Creek CA 94595.
Telephone (925) 256-6849
Email—Rixin@aol.com




